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· Shanghai Urban Transport Bureau Visit
· Hollywood Santa Parade Service
· Upcoming CEO Meetings & Events


	Shanghai Urban Transport Bureau Visit
Yesterday, the Shanghai Urban Transport Bureau visited Metro Bus Operations.  The delegation of six was led by Andrew Dong, Deputy Chief and Dai Xing, Director of Operations.  Shanghai Urban Transit was interested in planning and operational issues.  Staff provided presentations on Bus Facilities Strategic Plan, Performance Monitoring, Joint Development Projects and the Transit Access Pass (TAP) Program, Rapid Bus Program and the Orange Line.  They also toured the Bus Operations Control Center.  The delegation is also planning to visit New York Transit.

Hollywood Santa Parade Service
On Sunday, November 30, 2008, the City of Los Angeles will once again be hosting Hollywood's Santa Parade.  The parade starts at 5 p.m. and runs along a 2.3 mile route on Hollywood Boulevard, Vine Street, Sunset Boulevard and Orange Drive.  
We will add extra capacity on all Metro Red Line trains on parade day.  Prior to the parade, trains will operate every 12 minutes to Hollywood from downtown Los Angeles and from the San Fernando Valley.  Following the parade, trains will depart the Hollywood area every 12 minutes.  Service will operate every 20 minutes after 8 p.m.  The last train to North Hollywood will depart Hollywood/Vine at 12:36 a.m. and Hollywood/Highland at 12:38 a.m. It will connect with the last Metro Orange Line bus to leave North Hollywood at 12:56 a.m. 

The last train to downtown, connecting to the Metro Blue Line, will depart Hollywood/Highland at 12:22 a.m. and Hollywood/Vine at 12:24 a.m.  The last train to downtown (no connection with the Metro Blue Line) will depart Hollywood/Highland at 1:02 a.m. and Hollywood/Vine at 1:04 a.m. 

Due to parade route and street closures, we will re-route eight bus lines in the Hollywood area. The lines to be detoured are 2, 156, 180, 181, 207, 210, 212, 217 and 222.   Detours will begin around 2 p.m. on Sunday and will last until the end of the parade. 

Upcoming CEO Meetings and Events

I will be out of the office beginning Monday, December 1, 2008 through Monday, December 8, 2008.  I will be returning to the office on Tuesday, December 9, 2008.  During my absence, Rick Thorpe, Chief Capital Management Officer will act on my behalf with full signature authority.  He can be reached at (213) 922-7267.

Wishing all of you a Safe and Happy Thanksgiving.
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